Minutes July 2010 Meeting
JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors

Date:

July 28, 2010
Time:

9:00AM

Place:

JFK Fitness Center

Attendees:
Bob Broadhurst


Erika Broadhurst



John Burt





Deborah Osborne


Tom Pendleton




Allen Jokinen 


Bruce Cohen (phone)
Absent:
Steve Mills
Steve Phillips
Secretary’s Minutes:  Allen Jokinen’s minutes of the last meeting (previously distributed by email) were accepted. 
Treasurer’s Report:  Steve Mills’ report (also previously submitted by email) was satisfactory.

Membership Update:  We are up to almost 600 members.  

We will keep a separate count of members from the EPA.  Due to extensive flooding damage at the EPA’s new fitness facility in Post Office Square at the McCormack Building, we have extended a special arrangement.  

Due to the Health Fair, we gained up seven or eight new members.  There may be one or two more in the near future.  At the Health Fair, we raffled off two memberships and two fitness sessions.

Staff Contract:  A draft document was reviewed and discussed.  There are a few more changes to be made.

Renovations in Aerobics Room:  It will cost approximately $1700 to install the stretch bands and mount for the TRX system.

Other:  Next Board Meeting will be held on August 25th at 9:00 AM.
Respectfully submitted,

Allen Jokinen

Meeting Agenda for July 28th at 9 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report 

· Bruce’s Updates & Membership Report

· Unfinished Business
· Staff Contract 

· New Business 

· None
· Announcements

· Next board meeting – August 25th at 9 AM  

